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2019:2601:P Derek Titzsimons 05072019 14:36:34  COMMNT lam _ in the same terrace as 1 Glenhurst Avenue. I'm very concerned about
the plans to develop 1 Glenhurst Avenue. I'm sure that the house does need some renovation work, but it's
the plans which I'm concerned about. The proposals for a flat roof rear extension and a roof dormer which will
look like a 'tin box' are not suitable for the area. If planning permission is granted, this will mean that similar
types of development can be built in the future. I'm also worried about the foundations of my house, and
whether 1 Glenhurst Avenue will be strong enough to support a roof dormer,
| also agree with all the points made by my neighbour Sarah Tuckman
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